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I'm an Oregonian and live 5 minutes' walk from Heceta Beach, just north of Florence. 

"Industrial Aquaculture", using net pens cause serious harm to the fish contained 

within them and to the environment (water) containing them. Please support HB2965-

5, and outlae net pens in our coastal waters.   


